
A Local Community Project to Save

The Irish Fleabane
(Inula salicina)

The Irish Fleabane, also known as the Willow-leaved Inula, is unique within Britain and 
Ireland to the northern fringes of Lough Derg. It was at one time common in these parts 
but a combination of factors, such as habitat loss, has brought it to the brink of extinction. 
There are now only a handful of plants surviving in the wild. A local community project has 
been initiated to try to re-establish this species. If you are interested in this project please 
visit our website:

www.botanicgardens.ie
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